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Don't get burned! 
Submitted by Karen Boccabella

Benjamin Boccabella, Boy Scout from Troop 237 Orinda,
and Kathryn Ishizu, Executive Director from Lamorinda
Village, partnered to host an educational fire safety
event for Lamorinda VIllage (www.lamorindavillage.org)
members and the community on June 3 at Lafayette-
Orinda Presbyterian. Lamorinda Village is a community
based network of people over age 55 living in Lafayette,
Moraga, and Orinda.

D. Seibert, Program Manager from Lamorinda CERT, G.
Nathan, CERT Instructor, and Noell Crosse, Public
Education Coordinator for Contra Costa Fire, spoke about
Emergency Preparedness and Home Fire Safety. The
hands-on fire extinguisher practice session was a big
success.

Frequent emergency preparedness educational events
are extremely important.

Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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